
 

 

 

 

 
 
Wednesday 21st February 2018 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 1st March  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Next Thursday, 1st March, is World Book Day. This is an event that takes place every year to 
celebrate reading and our favourite authors and stories. To make the day really special all the 
children may come to school on that day dressed as their favourite book character.  
 
During the day, children will have stories shared with them, be able to 
talk about their favourite authors and books and also take part in lots of 
book related activities in the classroom. It should be a really great day so 
it would be lovely to see lots of children dressed as their favourite 
characters. There will be a book prize for the best dressed child in each year group. 
Your child will also receive a £1 World Book Day token which can be exchanged for one of the 
special 2018 World Book Day books at any local participating book shop.  
 
For lots of ideas on how you can make story time fun, as well as advice on sharing stories with 
your child and how to encourage a lifelong love of reading, please visit 
www.worldbookday.com where you will also find some great ideas for make-at-home 
costumes under the ‘inspiration’ tab.  
 
Happy story sharing!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Katie Beecroft 
Deputy Headteacher 
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